Program Committee Meeting May 23 2018

Present: Committee Members: Mitch Druckman, Steve Yoder, Mark Parsons,
Peter Young, Paul Tompkins Programmers: Chris Sawyer, Mike Butler,Greg
Farrar and Joe Graca

Start 5:10 PM
Minutes from 5-9-2018 meeting approved.

Mitch brought up the issue of Programmers being interrupted while in the
studio. An incident had occurred. It was apologized for and Mitch re-iterated
that no one should interrupt a programmer while he/she is in the studio.

Mitch informed us:
1. That we now have a working cassette player in the studio.
2. That there is now water in the fridge for Programmers.

3. Our live stream has been up graded to 128KB. New streaming is $40.00 less
per month than original cost. It is now compatible with Mac OSX and 10S.

We approved Greg Farrar' s (DJ name Smokey Stone)show Blackboard Menu.
Broadcast live on Thursdays from 1 to 2PM and rebroadcast on Mondays
from10 AM to 11AM. We moved Woman's Soul rebroadcast to Tuesday8AM to
10:30 AM.

We approved Jahfree Lambo's shortened demo. He kept it to 30 Minutes,

Mitch said we already have short descriptions of shows to post online with
the exception of the three most recently approved shows.

He reminded us that the new policy on Underwriter announcements is 2 per
hour and one PSA per hour, and one Royale announcement or a rent or
streaming donation announcement.

There are new features on the web page. It is connected to Spinitron. You can
get a description of the various shows, you can click on a DJ and get the DJ's



playlist for his or her shows and you can buy songs or albums off the playlist
through Amazon with KBRP getting a small commission. It can be logged into
from any computer.

We may be re-designing sheet s for Spinitron. All programmers need to put play
lists into Spinitron. Mitch will offer a Spinitron training. We only need to do
- the minimum required by the FCC.

Mike Butler asked if he could record his show from his home studio. He was
asked to submit a test recording to the committee to check sound levels. It was
also determined that he would retain the copyright on his shows.

A complaint was lodged by a listener that Alternative Radio was too strident in
its presentation. We will listen to the show and discuss it at our next meeting.
The question was raised as to whether we pay for it. There was some discussion
about reviewing all our downloaded shows. Mitch is going to look into getting
Fresh Air.

Chris suggested that we have scheduled introductory meeting for those who
want to become programmers. Then give advanced training to individuals and
small groups who continue to express an interest.

There was a short discussion on a show overrun. Chris spoke to the DJ . It was
inadvertent and programmer will end the show 2 minutes before the end of
show's time slot.

Item for next meeting's agenda: Begin review of handbooks.
Next meeting June 6TH at 5 PM in the Cafe at the Royale

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 PM



